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We have finally completed the project to update the library and make it a more inviting space for 

the children to learn in. It has taken longer than anticipated due to COVID but we’ve made it. I 

would like to take this opportunity to say a huge thank you to a few people who have made this 

project happen – without their time, patience, amazing skills and enthusiasm we just simply 

would not have been able to complete it. 

 

Will Gibson has done an incredible job in creating the rocket and the raised area; it looks 

amazing. 

Paul Boswell and Rachael Macleay’s creative and artisitc skills have helped to transform the 

walls into a starlit woodland. 

Sasha Roberts has helped us to reuse some furniture by re-upholstering some chairs with new 

stary material. 

James Derrick helped in spraying the shelving which we were also able to reuse but now look 

much brighter. 

John and Sandra Blagdon who replastered part of the walls and helped transform what was 

an unused cupboard. 

Louise Bastable and Andrew Bell who drew up the initial plans and allowed us to see how 

some ideas might look in reality. 

 

I am truly grateful for all your hardwork and I know the children will be saying a thank you too in 

a couple of weeks. 

 

Below are some pictures I took as the project progressed and hopefully it will give you an idea 

of what has been achieved. 

 

Nick Firkins 

Headteacher 

 

 

 

 
 

                        
 



                          
 

                         
 

                           
 

                          
 



                         
 

                                               
 

                                                
 

                                    



 

 
 

 



 
 

 



 

 

 

 

 

 
The more that you read, the more things you will know. 

The more that you learn, the more places you’ll go. 

 

Dr Seuss 

 


